

PARENTING IS NOT EASY



ARE YOU A PARENT OF AN AUSTRALIAN YEAR 12 STUDENT GRADUATING IN 2022 OR 2023?

Griffith University is conducting a research study to understand the pressures on parents in Australia to do their best for their children. The project is called Parenting in an Unsteady World (PUW).

The pressures parents and caregivers face can often come from outside the family and it is important for us to understand these so we can offer parenting support for the rapidly changing world we live in.

WHAT CAN YOU DO?

We invite you to share your views and experiences by participating in an anonymous survey about your parenting and the pressures and successes you have had as Australian parents of 2022 and 2023 Year 12 students.

This survey will take you no more than 20 minutes and we will reimburse you with an A\$10 gift voucher for your time. This study has been granted ethics approval (GU Ref No 2022/083).

To participate, please scan the QR code, email us at PUW@griffith.edu.au, or click the link: https://tinyurl.com/ParentingPUW

